
Te Mahuri Hub Newsletter Term 3, #2  2019
Kia Ora Parents!

Welcome to Week 3 of Term 3! This week I look forward to the upcoming netball tournament, 
learning conferences and various trips happening for LIGHTS. It is a busy time, but learning is 

certainly being sparked! Remember to come and have a chat whenever you need!

Circle Time

In Circle time have been focusing on spreading love and hope.
In reading, we learnt about refugees and how there are 
68.5 million in the world! We wanted to do something about this. 
We decided to create ‘welcome home’ cards that we could give
out to refugees coming into NZ so that they feel welcome 
and at home. We have decided to give the cards to the
Red Cross who will give them to the next intake. 
It made us feel good because we were helping others
and spreading hope and making strangers feel loved. 
We loved learning about the fact that Jesus was
also a refugee- just like many in the world!This inspired us
to see what more we can do to help others feel welcome and at home. 
We hope that everybody will learn and be inspired by this article.

Written by: Naomi Pio-Pelesala and Christopher Bower 

Just to note
The small things matter! This is our catch phrase for the term as we learn to honour God 

through the small, but important everyday interactions we make. Things like taking our shoes 
off, putting our hands up, thinking before we speak and playing fair all make a huge 

difference to our friend’s and our own day. Please encourage your child  with their efforts. 

Wk 3 Tuesday
6 August 

Year 7/8 Netball Tournament. Rolleston College. 

School Closes at 1pm for Parent/Student/Teacher 
Conferences. Click on the link in the main newsletter to book 
with your child’s kōhanga teacher now. Children will be sharing 
some of their reflections on their deep learning with you, and 
talking about the core subjects. It is expected that the child 
participates in the 3 way conference. 

Wk 5/6 Everyday for 
2 weeks

Swimming Lessons at Selwyn Aquatic Centre - Swimming 
lessons will happen every day during Week 5 & 6. We walk to 
the Aquatic Centre. TM lessons will taken place at 2pm.. More 
details to follow. 

Up-and-Coming Events


